
Hello Mr. Martino,  

 

Policies are important, and even though we are in a pandemic it does not mean we 

can allow certain communities to jump or skip over them just because.  I'm asking 

that you support International Languages. Not only because the parents spoke less 

than three years ago and strongly supported the program, but because in the midst 

of the pandemic adding something else to parents ' plate is irresponsible. We are 

stressed enough, to have to fight for something we already saved and 

enthusiastically saved is too much.  

 

We elect our trustees to trust us with what we want for our kids. We trust that 

they'll follow procedures. Please do what you were elected to do and promise to 

uphold the bylaws already in place.  

 

Best,  

Ash Barrios 
 


